
Weobley and District Bowling Club                     Coronavirus  Covid-19 Response 

 

Dear Members, 

Following advice from Bowls England, your committee has concluded that the green and facilities 

REMAIN CLOSED for the foreseeable future in the best interests of ALL club members. We are in 

regular contact, and observing National and Local situations. The recent increase in Coronavirus 

cases in Herefordshire now places the County in a high % risk bracket. The Club facilities and the 

Green would be subject to stringent requirements for isolation and sanitisation both by the Club and 

from individual members.  

As the situation develops in June,( hopefully lessening the risk, but equally it could suddenly worsen) 

your committee will take further guidance and inform members of the way forward at our Club.  

Thank you for your understanding and patience. Your best interests are at the heart of all our 

discussions and decisions. Stay safe and enjoy the sunshine. 

Best wishes 

Doug Lowe 

For and on behalf of Weobley and District Bowling Club Committee 

 


